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March 17, 2025 
You Are Invited to Take Part in a Survey  

from the Wisconsin Department of Health Services 
 
The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) is surveying families of children with 
intellectual and developmental disabilities. The survey contains questions about their child’s 
quality of life, services, and supports. DHS is doing this survey to understand the needs of 
children receiving long-term services and supports. The survey information will be used to 
improve the services children are getting. 
 
This survey is part of a national project called National Core Indicators. To learn more about the 
National Core Indicators project, please visit www.nationalcoreindicators.org. 
 
You have been picked to take part in the survey because your child is in the Children’s Long-
Term Support Waiver Program. 
 
Taking part in the survey is your choice. If you would like to take part, you can complete the 
survey online:  
 
• Online. Go to https://ncifamilysurveys2024.com. Enter the access code at the top right 

corner of the paper included with this letter. Then select “Wisconsin” from the dropdown 
menu. Save your answers at the end of each page and click “Finish” at the end of the survey. 

 
Your survey answers will be kept confidential and secure. Your survey answers will not change 
the services your child is receiving now or may receive in the future. 
 
Please complete the survey at your earliest convenience. 
 
If you need this letter or the survey in a different language or have questions about the survey, 
please contact Olivia Snell at 608-471-3901 or by email at olivia.snell@dhs.wisconsin.gov. 
 
Thank you for your time and for considering sharing your experiences. Together, we can make 
sure that quality supports and services are available in Wisconsin. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Olivia Snell, State Coordinator 
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